
Gerry Burke 

Delegation speaking notes 

March 2-21 CPRM meeting (PL – 12 – 21) 

 

 

 

Selected Millcroft in Burlington to be our home in 2013 

 

Many detailed reports on development but need to focus on THE core issue 

 

City declared “an environmental emergency” in 2019, followed by a Tree by law in 2020 

 

Climate change is visibly occurring; significant flooding in Millcroft in 2020 

 

How is a plan to reduce existing greenspace and tree canopy consistent with these declarations? 

 

We do know what we got – and we want to keep it! 

 

Request the city to reject the proposal from Millcroft Greens 


